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A Presentation at the Seminar 

 

A Holy Week youth testimony seminar was held from April 17 to 20 at the central training center of the 

Dominican Republic, with the participation of 63 young people, mostly university students.  

 

The event was co-organized by Youth and Students for Peace and the Youth Department of the 

Dominican Republic, and was developed as an educational program for the next generation, taking 

advantage of the Holy Week break.  

 

 
Commemorative Photo of Participating Youth 

 

The young people offered Heavenly Parent songs of praise and prayers of resolution each day, listened to 

lectures on Unification Principles and on "The Value of True Parents in Heaven's Providence" 

(Chambumo Ron), in addition to having time to share their hearts with one another and for recreational 

activities such as hiking.  

 

These experiences helped them to reaffirm their commitment to the realization of God's Will. 

 

 

 

 


